Vickie Miller

From: leefive.5@comcast.net

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 9:11 AM
To: Vickie Miller

Subject: GHS Stampede Color Run 2016

Good Morning,

Germantown High School PTO is requesting the board to approve our annual GHS Color Run
Stampede 5k to be held on Saturday, February 13, 2016. With a race start time of 9:00 AM and an
approximate finish time of 10:45.

The start and finish lines will be on the GHS campus.

This years run will only be up to 5K which is a change from last years 10K. All runners will leave the
campus at the same time and are expected to be off the roads by 10:30 AM

The 5k runners will leave the GHS campus going North on Calhoun Parkway to Stout Road turning
around and returning to the campus using that same course.

We have notified the Sheriff's Department and have made arrangements to have approximately 9 to
10 Deputies on duty to insure the safety of our participants as well as the road traffic.

We will mark a 1 Mile turn around for our younger runners on that same course to encourage our
youngest of runners to come out and enjoy the run.

Our volunteers will set up directional signs and water stations along the race course and clean up
when we are finished.

This is the PTO Fundraiser of the year. The registration fee for runners ranges from $10 to $25 per
individual with a $30 race day fee for walk up runners. Sponsorship opportunities are still available by
contacting Liz.Young@heart.org

Registration information can be found online at ghsmavs.com/stampede or by using active.com
Thank you,

Amy Lee

GHS Stampede Chairperson

601-665-5678 cell

leefive.5@comcast.net



